
Welcome June! 

We have had such a wonderful year! I want to 

thank all of the parents for all the support and 

hard work while we navigated through 2020 

and 2021 school year. I’m very proud of your 

children and our Room 3 community!  

This month we will practice a Progressive Muscle Relaxation Exercise! All year 

the children have practiced multiple breathing exercises and calm down 

strategies. Practicing and modeling these strategies really helps the child learn 

emotional regulation while empathizing with the child and setting limits.  

It has been exciting watching your children learn and grow to their potential in a 

Montessori Environment! For those that are graduating from Kindergarten, I 

know you will do great in first grade! For those of you who are returning in the 

fall, enjoy your summer and we’ll see you for the new school year!  

Miss Tiffani   Miss Maxine 

Artist/Composer of the Month: 

• Edvard Munch  

Cultural: 

• Space 

• Clocks 

Science 

• Dinosaurs  
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I m port an t all  sch ool  dat es  an d remin ders   

 

• Kindergarten Zoo Field Trip - June 15 

• Rock Star Day - June 18 

• Kindergarten Graduation - June 23 

• Last Day of School - June 30 


